From: Larry Semerikov

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530 (cap and trade)
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 11:44:14 AM

To whom it may concern,

Please vote NO on SB 1530, we need to stop the madness of taxing for every little thing, you will
send more people into poverty as they won’t be able to live in Oregon, due to our Government and
its bad habits of spending.

Lets first come up with a proper game plan, put the time to put all the facts out to the public and let
the public have a voice in this. Government, should be the voice of the people, not use there power
to line there own pockets in the name of climate change!

Please VOTE NO!!!

Larry Semerikov
Scotts Mills, Oregon
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